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Project No.  083000 Sale Date - 1/25/2008

The scope of service requires converting the existing abutments to Semi-Integral Abutments.  The existing abutment bearings 
are only 2 1/8"+/- thick.  Is the department going to require the placement of the HP steel shape between the proposed bearing 
and bottom of the existing steel beam to accommodate a row of reinforcing steel below the existing beam as shown on STD 
DWG. SICD-1-96?  If so, will this require lowering the beam seat to accommodate the additional depth needed for the bearing, 
load plate and HP spacer?

Question Submitted: 2/21/2008 1Question Number:

  I can not find a "Scope of Services" for this design build project online.  Is there one available?Thank You

Question Submitted: 2/22/2008

It has been combined with the proposal online.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


